
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE
Notice is hereby given under the Roads Act 1993, 
Number 33 Part 8 Division 4, for the temporary 
Yambil Street from Jondaryan Avenue to the U- Turn 
Bay 130 metres west of Jondaryan Avenue will be 
closed 16 January 2020 between 6am and 12pm 
for the installation of light poles as part of the Yambil 
Street upgrade by Council. Detours will be provided 
and Spotters will be in place to direct traffic out of the 
Exies car park and other businesses.  
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